
From: Sellman, Alina <Alina_Sellman@hks.harvard.edu>
To:  

Date: 6/10/2013 3:21:23 PM
Subject: SIB Lab announces competition winners

Dear Friends and Colleagues:
 
The Harvard Kennedy School’s Social Impact Bond Technical Assistance Lab (SIB Lab) is pleased to announce the next 
six governments who will be receiving our technical assistance to develop pay-for-success contracts using social 
impact bonds (SIBs). These governments are:
 

·         Colorado/Denver
·         Connecticut
·         Illinois
·         New York
·         Ohio
·         South Carolina

 
They were selected in a national competition funded by The Rockefeller Foundation.
 
Read the full press release here. Read the story in today’s Washington Post here.  For further information about our 
work, please visit www.hks-siblab.org.
 
Regards,
 
Jeffrey  Liebman
Malcolm Wiener Professor of Public Policy and SIB Lab Director
Harvard Kennedy School
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